North Plainfield Shade Tree Advisory Board

February 9, 2015

- 1. Compliance
- 2. Next meeting March 9, 2015, Borough Hall, 5PM.
- 3. Roll call: Rick, Thalia, and Bart.
- 4. Reading/passing of the meeting minutes for 1/12/15.
- 5. STAB expenditures to date as of 2/6/15: 1) NJ Shade Tree Federation membership for 2015-\$95 and 2) NJ Forest Nursery for 2 trays of seedlings (handouts for Street Fair- 6/13/15) \$50.
- 6. Annual Accomplishment Report, submitted to Mayor Giordano for signature, 2/6/15. Due to Trenton by 2/15/15- letter received from state 2/9/15.
- 7. End of year report from Trenton-still pending. Received mid-year report late summer or fall.
- 8. Committee for the Advancement of Arboriculture- pamphlet received which is good for the DPW?! Therefore to pass on to Jim Rodino.
- 9. Start scouting for 2015 plantings- tree lawns/ no overhead wires.
- 10. The Shade Tree, Volume 88, January/February 15, issue 1& 2 good read regarding 1) utilities and wires and 2) tree cracks.

Old news: 1/14/15- Dr. Judy Shaw, lecture at Rutgers- an update from Rick.

New news: none.

Adjourned: 1) Rick and seconded by 2) Bart at 5:28 PM

Momas 3/9/15

Bart Thomas, STAB, secretary

RECEIVED

MAR 10 2015

NORTH PLAINFIELD BOROUGH CLERK'S OFFICE